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To Kill a Mockingbird
An enthralling debut perfect for fans of Children of Blood and Bone
set in an ancient North African-inspired fantasy world where two
sisters must fight to the death to win the crown. Sixteen-year-old Eva
is a princess, born with the magick of blood and marrow--a dark and
terrible magick that hasn't been seen for generations in the vibrant
but fractured country of Myre. Its last known practitioner was Queen
Raina, who toppled the native khimaer royalty and massacred thousands,
including her own sister, eight generations ago, thus beginning the
Rival Heir tradition. Living in Raina's long and dark shadow, Eva must
now face her older sister, Isa, in a battle to the death if she hopes
to ascend to the Ivory Throne--because in the Queendom of Myre only
the strongest, most ruthless rulers survive. When Eva is attacked by
an assassin just weeks before the battle with her sister, she
discovers there is more to the attempt on her life than meets the
eye--and it isn't just her sister who wants to see her dead. As
tensions escalate, Eva is forced to turn to a fey instructor of mythic
proportions and a mysterious and handsome khimaer prince for help in
growing her magick into something to fear. Because despite the love
she still has for her sister, Eva will have to choose: Isa's death or
her own. A River of Royal Blood is an enthralling debut set in a lush,
ancient North African inspired fantasy world that subtly but
powerfully challenges our notions of power, history, and identity.

To Kill a MockingBird Book Summary
The Crucible still has permanence and relevance a half century after
its initial publication. This powerful political drama set amidst the
Salem witch trials is commonly understood as Arthur Miller's poignant
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response to McCarthyism. This new edition featuring new critical
essays examines this important work.

The Most Fun We Ever Had
Truman Capote’s first novel is a story of almost supernatural
intensity and inventiveness, an audacious foray into the mind of a
sensitive boy as he seeks out the grown-up enigmas of love and death
in the ghostly landscape of the deep South. At the age of twelve, Joel
Knox is summoned to meet the father who abandoned him at birth. But
when Joel arrives at the decaying mansion in Skully’s Landing, his
father is nowhere in sight. What he finds instead is a sullen
stepmother who delights in killing birds; an uncle with the face—and
heart—of a debauched child; and a fearsome little girl named Idabel
who may offer him the closest thing he has ever known to love.

To Kill a Mockingbird LP
The classic YA novel RUMBLE FISH, written by celebrated novelist S.E.
Hinton and immortalized by legendary film maker Francis Ford Coppola,
now available as an eBook for the first time. Rusty James wants to be
just like his big brother Motorcycle Boy - tough enough to be
respected by everyone in the neighborhood. But Motorcycle Boy is also
smart, so smart that Rusty James relies on him to bail him out of
trouble. The brothers are inseparable, and Motorcycle Boy will always
be there to watch his back, so there's nothing to worry about, right?
Or so Rusty James believes, until his world falls apart and Motorcycle
Boy isn't there to pick up the pieces. From the author of THE
OUTSIDERS, S.E. Hinton looks into a world where hope is hard to find,
and violence is a fact of life. “Stylistically superb. . . . This
packs a punch that will leave readers of any age reeling.”—School
Library Journal “Sharper in focus and more mature in style than
Hinton’s The Outsiders.”—Booklist An ALA Best Books for Young Adults A
School Library Journal Best Books of the Year

The Mockingbird Next Door
A beautifully crafted graphic novel adaptation of Harper Lee's beloved
American classic. 'Shoot all the bluejays you want, if you can hit
'em, but remember it's a sin to kill a mockingbird.' A haunting
portrait of race and class, innocence and injustice, hypocrisy and
heroism, tradition and transformation in the Deep South of the 1930s,
Harper Lee's To Kill a Mockingbird remains as important today as it
was upon its initial publication in 1960, during the turbulent years
of the Civil Rights movement. Now, this most beloved and acclaimed
novel is reborn for a new age as a gorgeous graphic novel. Scout, Jem,
Boo Radley, Atticus Finch and the small town of Maycomb, Alabama, are
all captured in vivid and moving illustrations by artist Fred Fordham.
Enduring in vision, Harper Lee's timeless novel illuminates the
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complexities of human nature and the depths of the human heart with
humour, unwavering honesty and a tender, nostalgic beauty. Lifetime
admirers and new readers alike will be touched by this special visual
edition.

I Kill the Mockingbird
A historic literary event: the publication of a newly discovered
novel, the earliest known work from Harper Lee, the beloved,
bestselling author of the Pulitzer Prize-winning classic, To Kill a
Mockingbird. Originally written in the mid-1950s, Go Set a Watchman
was the novel Harper Lee first submitted to her publishers before To
Kill a Mockingbird. Assumed to have been lost, the manuscript was
discovered in late 2014. Go Set a Watchman features many of the
characters from To Kill a Mockingbird some twenty years later.
Returning home to Maycomb to visit her father, Jean Louise
Finch—Scout—struggles with issues both personal and political,
involving Atticus, society, and the small Alabama town that shaped
her. Exploring how the characters from To Kill a Mockingbird are
adjusting to the turbulent events transforming mid-1950s America, Go
Set a Watchman casts a fascinating new light on Harper Lee’s enduring
classic. Moving, funny and compelling, it stands as a magnificent
novel in its own right.

A Confederacy of Dunces
A critical overview of the Pulitzer Prize-winning novel features the
writings of Fred Erisman, William T. Going, Claudia Durst Johnson, and
other scholars.

Mockingbird
She then presents a five-part reading of Mockingbird, underscoring the
novel's form and elucidating its pertinence for American society
today. Special attention is paid to linking the novel's 1930s setting
with the concomitant Scottsboro incident and connecting Mockingbird's
writing in the 1950s with the concurrent events of the civil rights
movement.

Mockingjay (The Hunger Games, Book 3)
An American classic—and Pulitzer Prize–winning story—that shows the
ultimate bond between child and pet. No novel better epitomizes the
love between a child and a pet than The Yearling. Young Jody adopts an
orphaned fawn he calls Flag and makes it a part of his family and his
best friend. But life in the Florida backwoods is harsh, and so, as
his family fights off wolves, bears, and even alligators, and faces
failure in their tenuous subsistence farming, Jody must finally part
with his dear animal friend. There has been a film and even a musical
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based on this moving story, a fine work of great American literature.

Go Set a Watchman Teaching Guide
Collects documents and commentary illuminating Southern life in the
1950s

To Kill a Mockingbird
Warning: This is an independent addition to Luckiest Girl Alive, meant
to enhance your experience of the original book. If you have not yet
bought the original copy, make sure to purchase it before buying this
unofficial summary from aBookaDay. Scout gives voice to every social
circle in Maycomb through her story, as the little witness who sees
all the comings and goings in the town. Together with Jem, she is her
father's watcher, inspiring Atticus Finch to commit all his greatest
efforts to the Tom Robinson case, so he can show his children what it
means to fight a losing battle. She is the teller of her brother's
secrets, letting readers look in on the changing morality and
maturation of a young person growing up in a southern town in 1935,
giving an insight into what the adults of Maycomb will look like
fifteen years later. With her childlike spite and surprising wit, we
can trust Scout Finch to tell the whole truth and nothing but. The
lessons of To Kill a Mockingbird are for Atticus Finch to teach and
for us, through his littlest daughter's eyes, to learn. Available on
PC, Mac, smart phone, tablet or Kindle device. (c) 2015 All Rights
Reserved

The Yearling
Longlisted for the Women's Prize for Fiction When Marilyn Connolly and
David Sorenson fall in love in the 1970s, they are blithely ignorant
of all that awaits them. By 2016, their four radically different
daughters are in a state of unrest. Wendy, widowed young, soothes
herself with booze and younger men; Violet, a litigator turned stay-athome-mom, battles anxiety and self-doubt; Liza, a neurotic and newly
tenured professor, finds herself pregnant with a baby she's not sure
she wants by a man she's not sure she loves; and Grace, the dawdling
youngest daughter, begins living a lie that no one in her family even
suspects. With the arrival of Jonah Bendt--a child placed for adoption
by one of the daughters fifteen years before--the Sorensons will be
forced to reckon with the rich and varied tapestry of their past:
years marred by adolescent angst, infidelity, and resentment, but also
the transcendent moments of joy that make everything else worthwhile.

Brave New World and Brave New World Revisited
An extensively revised and updated edition of the bestselling
biography of Harper Lee, reframed from the perspective of the recent
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publication of Lee's Go Set a Watchman To Kill a Mockingbird—the
twentieth century's most widely read American novel—has sold thirty
million copies and still sells a million yearly. In this in-depth
biography, first published in 2006, Charles J. Shields brings to life
the woman who gave us two of American literature's most unforgettable
characters, Atticus Finch and his daughter, Scout. Years after its
initial publication—with revisions throughout the book and a new
epilogue—Shields finishes the story of Harper Lee's life, up to its
end. There's her former agent getting her to transfer the copyright
for To Kill a Mockingbird to him, the death of Lee's dear sister
Alice, a fuller portrait of Lee’s editor, Tay Hohoff, and—most
vitally—the release of Lee's long-buried first novel and the ensuing
public devouring of what has truly become the book of the year, if not
the decade: Lee's Go Set a Watchman.

To Kill A Mockingbird
Who was the real Atticus Finch? A prize-winning historian reveals the
man behind the legend The publication of Go Set a Watchman in 2015
forever changed how we think about Atticus Finch. Once seen as a
paragon of decency, he was reduced to a small-town racist. How are we
to understand this transformation? In Atticus Finch, historian Joseph
Crespino draws on exclusive sources to reveal how Harper Lee's father
provided the central inspiration for each of her books. A lawyer and
newspaperman, A. C. Lee was a principled opponent of mob rule, yet he
was also a racial paternalist. Harper Lee created the Atticus of
Watchman out of the ambivalence she felt toward white southerners like
him. But when a militant segregationist movement arose that mocked his
values, she revised the character in To Kill a Mockingbird to defend
her father and to remind the South of its best traditions. A story of
family and literature amid the upheavals of the twentieth century,
Atticus Finch is essential to understanding Harper Lee, her novels,
and her times.

Other Voices, Other Rooms
Written in the 1950s but unpublished until recently, Go Set a Watchman
is neither a prequel nor a sequel to To Kill a Mockingbird, and
attempting to read it as a simple continuation of the story does not
do the work justice. As the adult Jean Louise, "Scout," returns to
Macomb to visit Atticus, Go Set a Watchman perfectly captures a young
woman, and a world, in painful yet necessary transition out of the
illusions of the past—a journey that can only be guided by one’s own
conscience. While many characters appear in both novels, some
significant characters, like Boo Radley and Hank Clinton, exist in
only one of the texts. Go Set a Watchman is also strikingly different
in style and tone. Thematically complex and highly allusive, it is a
novel that demands active and close reading. This ebook contains
sample chapters from Go Set a Watchman and a teaching guide to help
educators lead their students through an exploration of the themes,
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structure, and allusive references in Go Set a Watchman. Questions in
the Guided Reading and Discussion section will help highlight the
development of plot, character, and theme. Because the text features
allusions that students are likely to be unfamiliar with, the guide
also includes an index of annotated allusions to help facilitate close
reading. Prompts for Writing and Research provide topics for longer
writing tasks or research projects. Finally, this guide features an
additional section that explores the writer’s craft by looking at both
To Kill a Mockingbird and Go Set a Watchman.

To Kill a Mockingbird (Enhanced Edition)
Seminar paper from the year 2019 in the subject English - Literature,
Works, grade: 4.1, , language: English, abstract: In Harper Lee's "To
Kill a Mockingbird", the theme of racism is highlighted in various
interactions between the characters. The story is narrated through the
eyes of the protagonist, Scout, who resides in a fictional town in
Alabama named Maycomb with her father Atticus and brother Jem. In the
novel, various aspects of the vice are depicted, mainly in the
conflict between the whites and the African-American community. Most
of the misunderstandings in the town are caused by stereotypes that
are told by members of opposing races. Thus, the narration details how
prejudices and injustices along racial lines can impede social
harmony. The discrimination against individuals based on their race
was a common phenomenon in the 1930s. In history, people of color,
particularly the blacks, were not accepted in white society. The white
majority exercised supremacy over the black minority, and the latter
was mainly involved in manual labor.

To Kill a Mockingbird
Presents a collection of essays focusing on books that are most
frequently challenged in schools and libraries.

Rumble Fish
Reproduction of the original: Southern Horrors: Lynch Law in All Its
Phases by Ida B. Wells-Barnett

To Kill a Mockingbird
Use Bloom's Taxonomy to Help Students Independently Evaluate
Literature. Instead of teaching your students how to answer questions
about a particular text, help them develop the skills to critically
evaluate literature without relying on outside guidance. Using Bloom's
learning domains, Levels of Understanding breaks down complex
questions into smaller parts and outline the steps necessary for
students to develop a sound evaluation of a text. Students will begin
with the most basic and fundamental skill, comprehension, move on to
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reader response, analysis, and synthesis, and gradually build to the
highest skill, evaluation. Not only will these guides help you prepare
your students for standardized tests like the AP Language and
Literature exam, the SATs, and the ACTs, but they will also give
students the self-assurance to develop and articulate a personal
assessment of the text — a skill that will be advantageous in college
and beyond.

A River of Royal Blood

Scout, Atticus, and Boo
The greatly anticipated final book in the New York Times bestselling
Hunger Games trilogy by Suzanne Collins. The Capitol is angry. The
Capitol wants revenge. Who do they think should pay for the unrest?
Katniss Everdeen. The final book in The Hunger Games trilogy by
Suzanne Collins will have hearts racing, pages turning, and everyone
talking about one of the biggest and most talked-about books and
authors in recent publishing history!!!!

To Kill a Mockingbird
Voted America's Best-Loved Novel in PBS's The Great American Read
Harper Lee's Pulitzer Prize-winning masterwork of honor and injustice
in the deep South—and the heroism of one man in the face of blind and
violent hatred One of the most cherished stories of all time, To Kill
a Mockingbird has been translated into more than forty languages, sold
more than forty million copies worldwide, served as the basis for an
enormously popular motion picture, and was voted one of the best
novels of the twentieth century by librarians across the country. A
gripping, heart-wrenching, and wholly remarkable tale of coming-of-age
in a South poisoned by virulent prejudice, it views a world of great
beauty and savage inequities through the eyes of a young girl, as her
father—a crusading local lawyer—risks everything to defend a black man
unjustly accused of a terrible crime.

Slave Play

Censored Books
Harper Lee’s first and only novel, To Kill a Mockingbird, published in
July 1960, is not only a beloved classic but also a touchstone in
American literary and social history. It may well be our national
novel. With Scout, Atticus, and Boo, Mary McDonagh Murphy commemorates
more than half a century of To Kill a Mockingbird by exploring the
great novel’s history and how it has left its indelible mark. In
compelling interviews, Anna Quindlen, Tom Brokaw, Oprah Winfrey, James
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Patterson, James McBride, Scott Turow, Wally Lamb, Andrew Young,
Richard Russo, Adriana Trigiani, Rick Bragg, Jon Meacham, Allan
Gurganus, Diane McWhorter, Lee Smith, Rosanne Cash, and others reflect
on their own personal connections to Lee’s literary masterpiece, what
it means to them—then and now—and how it ultimately has affected their
lives and careers.

Go Set a Watchman
An audacious new play that explores the ways in which historical
trauma affects the present-day intersections of race, gender, and
sexuality.

The Gray Ghost
This "superbly written true-crime story" (Michael Lewis, The New York
Times Book Review) masterfully brings together the tales of a serial
killer in 1970s Alabama and of Harper Lee, the beloved author of To
Kill a Mockingbird, who tried to write his story. Reverend Willie
Maxwell was a rural preacher accused of murdering five of his family
members, but with the help of a savvy lawyer, he escaped justice for
years until a relative assassinated him at the funeral of his last
victim. Despite hundreds of witnesses, Maxwell's murderer was
acquitted--thanks to the same attorney who had previously defended the
reverend himself. Sitting in the audience during the vigilante's trial
was Harper Lee, who spent a year in town reporting on the Maxwell case
and many more trying to finish the book she called The Reverend. Cep
brings this remarkable story to life, from the horrifying murders to
the courtroom drama to the racial politics of the Deep South, while
offering a deeply moving portrait of one of our most revered writers.

Understanding To Kill a Mockingbird
Tom Santopietro, an author well-known for his writing about American
popular culture, delves into the heart of the beloved classic and
shows readers why To Kill a Mockingbird matters more today than ever
before. With 40 million copies sold, To Kill a Mockingbird’s poignant
but clear eyed examination of human nature has cemented its status as
a global classic. Tom Santopietro's new book, Why To Kill a
Mockingbird Matters, takes a 360 degree look at the Mockingbird
phenomenon both on page and screen. Santopietro traces the writing of
To Kill a Mockingbird, the impact of the Pulitzer Prize, and
investigates the claims that Lee’s book is actually racist. Here for
the first time is the full behind the scenes story regarding the
creation of the 1962 film, one which entered the American
consciousness in a way that few other films ever have. From the
earliest casting sessions to the Oscars and the 50th Anniversary
screening at the White House, Santopietro examines exactly what makes
the movie and Gregory Peck’s unforgettable performance as Atticus
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Finch so captivating. As Americans yearn for an end to divisiveness,
there is no better time to look at the significance of Harper Lee's
book, the film, and all that came after.

Harper Lee's To Kill a Mockingbird
The complete text with explanations and an easy translation to help
you understand the play.

Invisible Man

Southern Horrors: Lynch Law in All Its Phases
Everyone thought Stoner's Boy was dead. Seckatary Hawkins and the
other boys saw him take that terrible fall into the cliff cave abyss.
But the masked marauder known as the Gray Ghost is back -- running the
river and causing mischief or is he? It's not altogether clear whether
or not someone from the old Red Runner gang, either Androfski the
Silent or Jude the Fifth, is masquerading as the Fair and Square
Club's old archenemy to hide from the law. Plus, there's a new boy in
town named Simon Bleaker who seems just as rotten and wily as Stoner's
Boy ever was. Will Seck and his friends be able to solve the mystery
in time and bring peace back to the riverbank? Before Nancy Drew and
the Hardy Boys, Seckatary Hawkins and his friends were solving
mysteries and thrilling readers with tales of adventure, loyalty, and
courage. One of the biggest fans of the series was author Harper Lee,
and she ends her masterpiece To Kill a Mockingbird with a quote from
The Gray Ghost. Now, the tales of the Fair and Square Club's
encounters with the river renegade are back in print and ready to
ignite the imaginations of devoted fans and new readers of all ages.

Atticus Finch
Harper Lee's classic novel of a lawyer in the Deep South defending a
black man charged with the rape of a white girl. One of the best-loved
stories of all time, To Kill a Mockingbird has earned many
distinctions since its original publication in 1960. It won the
Pulitzer Prize, has been translated into more than forty languages,
sold more than thirty million copies worldwide, and been made into an
enormously popular movie. Most recently, librarians across the country
gave the book the highest of honors by voting it the best novel of the
twentieth century.

To Kill A Mockingbird - Downloadable Levels of Understanding
Winner of the Pulitzer Prize “A masterwork . . . the novel astonishes
with its inventiveness . . . it is nothing less than a grand comic
fugue.”—The New York Times Book Review A Confederacy of Dunces is an
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American comic masterpiece. John Kennedy Toole's hero, one Ignatius J.
Reilly, is "huge, obese, fractious, fastidious, a latter-day
Gargantua, a Don Quixote of the French Quarter. His story bursts with
wholly original characters, denizens of New Orleans' lower depths,
incredibly true-to-life dialogue, and the zaniest series of high and
low comic adventures" (Henry Kisor, Chicago Sun-Times).

To Kill a Mockingbird Study Guide and Student Workbook
(Enhanced Ebook)
Harper Lee Collection E-book Bundle has descriptive copy which is not
yet available from the Publisher.

Harper Lee's To Kill a Mockingbird
Journalists have trekked to Harper Lee's hometown of Monroeville,
Alabama, where she has lived with her sister Alice for decades, trying
and failing to get an interview with the author. But in 2001, the Lee
sisters opened their door to Chicago Tribune journalist Marja Mills.
It was the beginning of a long conversation and a great friendship. In
2004, with the Lees' blessing, Mills moved in next door to the sisters
and spent the next eighteen months there, sharing their lives as they
slowly revealed their life stories and their love of literature and
the South.

The Taming of the Shrew
The astonishing novel Brave New World, originally published in 1932,
presents Aldous Huxley's vision of the future -- of a world utterly
transformed. Through the most efficient scientific and psychological
engineering, people are genetically designed to be passive and
therefore consistently useful to the ruling class. This powerful work
of speculative fiction sheds a blazing critical light on the present
and is considered to be Huxley's most enduring masterpiece. Following
Brave New World is the nonfiction work Brave New World Revisited,
first published in 1958. It is a fascinating work in which Huxley uses
his tremendous knowledge of human relations to compare the modern-day
world with the prophetic fantasy envisioned in Brave New World,
including threats to humanity, such as overpopulation, propaganda, and
chemical persuasion.

The theme of racism in Harper Lee's "To Kill a Mockingbird"
Plot synopsis of this classic is made meaningful with analysis and
quotes by noted literary critics, summaries of the work's main themes
and characters, a sketch of the author's life and times, a
bibliography, suggested test questions, and ideas for essays and term
papers.
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Why To Kill a Mockingbird Matters
When Lucy, Elena, and Michael receive their summer reading list, they
are excited to see To Kill A Mockingbird included. But not everyone in
their class shares the same enthusiasm. So they hatch a plot to get
the entire town talking about the well-known Harper Lee classic. They
plan controversial ways to get people to read the book, including reshelving copies of the book in bookstores so that people think they
are missing and starting a website committed to "destroying the
mockingbird." Their efforts are successful when all of the hullabaloo
starts to direct more people to the book. But soon, their exploits
start to spin out of control and they unwittingly start a mini
revolution in the name of books. I Kill the Mockingbird by Paul
Acampora is a middle grade novel perfect for fans of To Kill a
Mockingbird andGo Set a Watchman. This title has Common Core
connections. “The banter among the three whip-smart friends would make
John Green proud. . . . You won't have to hide any copies of this to
create demand.” —The Bulletin “Fans of Janet Tashjian's The Gospel
According to Larry series will enjoy this look at how the power of
creativity and the internet can cause a cultural movement. . . .
Acampora's novel is for lovers of literature, especially how the
classics work in the current moment.” —VOYA

Harper Lee Collection
"Shoot all the bluejays you want, if you can hit 'em, but remember
it's a sin to kill a mockingbird." A lawyer's advice to his children
as he defends the real mockingbird of Harper Lee's classic novel—a
black man charged with the rape of a white girl. Through the young
eyes of Scout and Jem Finch, Harper Lee explores with rich humor and
unswerving honesty the irrationality of adult attitudes toward race
and class in the Deep South of the 1930s. The conscience of a town
steeped in prejudice, violence, and hypocrisy is pricked by the
stamina and quiet heroism of one man's struggle for justice—but the
weight of history will only tolerate so much. One of the best-loved
classics of all time, To Kill a Mockingbird has earned many distinctions since its original publication in 1960. It has won the
Pulitzer Prize, been translated into more than forty languages, sold
more than forty million copies worldwide, and been made into an
enormously popular movie. It was also named the best novel of the
twentieth century by librarians across the country (Library Journal).
HarperCollins is proud to celebrate the fiftieth anniversary of the
book's publication with this special hardcover edition.

Furious Hours
Voted America's Best-Loved Novel in PBS's The Great American Read
Harper Lee's Pulitzer Prize-winning masterwork of honor and injustice
in the deep South—and the heroism of one man in the face of blind and
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violent hatred One of the most cherished stories of all time, To Kill
a Mockingbird has been translated into more than forty languages, sold
more than forty million copies worldwide, served as the basis for an
enormously popular motion picture, and was voted one of the best
novels of the twentieth century by librarians across the country. A
gripping, heart-wrenching, and wholly remarkable tale of coming-of-age
in a South poisoned by virulent prejudice, it views a world of great
beauty and savage inequities through the eyes of a young girl, as her
father—a crusading local lawyer—risks everything to defend a black man
unjustly accused of a terrible crime.

To Kill a Mockingbird
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